
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
This year’s Car Free Day comes at a time when the 
impact of record fuel prices is felt, so on Thursday 
September 22, do you really need to take the car when 
dropping off and picking up the children from school? 
Think about an alternative way to travel, maybe walking, 
cycling depending on the distance. 

World Car Free Day encourages motorists around the 
globe to give up their vehicles for a day. Many people 
around the world consider their car a necessity, Car Free 
Day encourages motorists to think about how they can 
use more sustainable transport for everyday journeys. 
This week we see a £2 cap placed on all bus journeys by 
the Liverpool City Region Combined Authority to 
encourage motorist to look at an alternative form of travel. 

The day provides a chance for us to envision our roads, 
undominated by cars and vans and enjoy the cleaner air 
and safer streets that brings. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Road Safety Team Liverpool City Council 
 
 
 

 


